
PWSID: 24107787 – DNR Violation:  85212466 
MC– Milwaukee County 

When will the problem be resolved? 

If you have questions regarding the safety of our drinking water, please contact: 

Name of Responsible Person Area Code-Telephone Number 

Street Address City State Zip 

I certify that the information and statements contained in this public notice are true and correct and have been provided to consumers in 
accordance with the delivery, content, format, and deadline requirements in Subchapter VII of ch. NR 809, Wis. Adm. Code.

X 
Signature Date 

**Please share this information with all the other people who drink this water, especially those who may not have received this notice 
directly (for example, people in apartments, nursing homes, schools, and businesses). You can do this by posting this notice in a public 
place or distributing copies by hand or mail. 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR DRINKING WATER 
Monitoring Requirements Not Met for Milwaukee County Grounds 

We are required to monitor your drinking water for specific contaminants on a regular basis. Results of regular 
monitoring are an indicator of whether or not your drinking water meets health standards.  Between 08/03/2021 
and 08/13/2021, we did not monitor for disinfection byproduct contaminants, and therefore cannot be sure 
of the quality of your drinking water during that time.  

What precautions should be taken at this time? 

There are no special precautions you need to take at this time.  The samples were taken on 
8/30/2021 and the results were well below action levels required by the Department of Natural 
Resources. 

What was the cause of the missed monitoring requirements?  

Sample bottles were shipped to the Thermal Plant and were misplaced in the 
receiving area.  Utility staff did not have a calendar listing the sampling requirements to serve 
as a reminder for these important dates.

What is being done to correct the problem? 

Disinfection By Product sample dates are now written down on a wall calendar in the 
office.  Utility staff has a visual reminder of the sampling window when they arrive at 
the office every day.

The samples were collected on 8/30/2021 and the results were well below action 
levels set by the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources.  This notification will 
bring us back into compliance with the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources.

Jim Voigt

11/5/2021

9250 W Watertown Plank Rd Wauwatosa WI       53226

414-559-8656
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